
 

 

Wednesday 21st April 2021  
 
Re: The Big Ask Consultation  
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
The new Children’s Commissioner for England, Dame Rachel de Souza, has launched The 
Big Ask – the largest ever consultation with children aged 4 to 17 in England. It aims to 
find out children’s concerns and aspirations about the future, so that this can be put 
children at the heart of our country’s recovery from the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. 
 
This is the largest ever survey of children and young people in England. The information 
gathered, will be used to show the government what you think, and what children need to 
live happier lives. 
 
The survey takes around 5-10 minutes and pupils in Years 3-6, will complete the survey in 
school.  
 
If you would like to share the views of your younger child or as a parent, please follow the 
link below:  
 
https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/ 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs P Dungworth 
Headteacher  


